
 

 

 
Save the Date! 
6th Grade Wild Adventures Trip  

 
 

Dear 6th Grade Parents, 
  

 We are super excited about our end of the year field trip to Wild Adventures in Valdosta, Georgia!  This trip is 
scheduled for Thursday, May 21st, 2020.  We will leave at 8:00 A.M. and return at 6:00 P.M.   
 

The cost of this trip is $80.00 per student and will include park admission, transportation, a t-shirt, as well as 
substitutes for teachers attending the field trip.  In addition to the cost of the trip, students will need to bring sufficient money 
for any additional food inside the park and any souvenirs they would like to buy.   

 

            We expect this to be a very special and enjoyable trip for everyone involved.  We feel very strongly that all students  
can and will exhibit positive and acceptable behavior!   

 

Students who fall into one of the following categories beginning February 3, 2020 will not be allowed on the trip  
to Wild Adventures: 
 

1. Being placed into In School Detention (ISD) two or more times  
2. Being placed into Out of School Suspension (OSS) any time  

 
 

This letter is for informational purposes only – permission slips will be sent home February 18th.   
 
Field trip money and permission forms will be collected before school in the 6th grade hallway  
on the following dates only: 
   
 

Wild Adventures Collection Dates 
  6th Grade Hallway, 8:45 – 9:20 

 
                               February 25th & 26th                      $40 deposit & permission slip 

                                              March 30th & 31st                        $40 balance 
   
             Parents are welcome to pay for the trip in one lump sum of $80 on February 25th / 26th.  

 
   

  
Please contact Mrs. Dilmore at dilmorer@leonschools.net with any questions regarding the trip.   
 
Thanks! 
Sixth Grade Teachers 
 

 


